Reminder: Maniototo Cross Country

@ When: Monday 15" August (19th postponement)

[ei— Where: Maniototo Stadium

Time: 12:30 followed by prize giving

This term as part of our health and physical education program the children are developing
their endurance and fitness through cross country running.

The Cross Country course, for all levels, will be held at the Maniototo Stadium and will be
held with St John's and Strath Taieri Schools.

The children will have an early lunch at school then walk down to the stadium.

Please make sure your child/ren bring the following:
e Warm clothing

Plenty of drink

Suitable running footwear

Blue school uniform polo shirt

Change of clothes

Change of shoes

In the event of bad weather, the cross country cancellation notice will be on the school
website www.maniototo.school.nz or on the Burn radio station. The postponement date will
be Friday 19" August.

If you are intending on coming to the race we respectfully request that no one park or drive
on the grass areas at the stadium. This has been an expectation from the council. Please
use the car park.

Teachers require all parents who take their child home directly from the Cross Country to let
them know for safety reasons.

If you are willing to help marshal or time keep on the day please either let me know below or
contact school office.

Many Thanks,
Rowan Feron.
Junior Sports Coordinator
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